
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023 2:09 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20230001 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20230001 

Thanks 

From: ddalkin@gmail.com <ddalkin@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2023 2:01 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Thanks! 

Thanks for the rate hike! Good job, give yourself a pat on the back, you deserve it. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/8/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02090-2023 

You pander to all the major utilities allowing them to charge more for less instead of making them run efficiently and 
provide a good product. 

I would love to own a business where I had a monopoly and anytime I wanted I could simply raise my rates. 

Pitiful, allowing a company like Duke Energy use you so easily. I can't imagine what it must feel like being such a sell-out. 

Maybe one day you could grow a backbone and stick up for the citizens you supposedly advocate for, but I won't hold 
my breath. 
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